## Cerdon College School Tour, Wednesday 31 March

Owing to demand, the College will host another tour of the school.

The tour takes place on Wednesday, 31 March from 9:30 am until 10:30 am and is reserved for parents and their daughter who are **new** to the College and who missed out on the Open Night Tours.

The tour will include a short talk from the Acting College Principal and senior student leaders and will conclude with a 45 minute tour of the classrooms. The tour will be led by students from the College.

You'll be able to see classes in action and speak with teachers.

The tour is strictly limited to 30 families (one parent + one child from the same family) for a group maximum of 60.

To book, please scan the QR code; the tour is strictly by appointment only.

You can also experience a virtual tour of the College or watch our Year in Review videos which shows the breadth of our offerings by visiting the College website.

